
Oct28/16   Executive Committee Meeting by Phone and Email 
 
Input of the executive (Giulian, Chris, Eric ) was sought by the chair around the process to deal with the 
announcement of Recruitment and Retention funding received from the MHLTC prior to the next 
meeting. A decision was made to assign review of this funding to the finance committee who will then 
prepare a recommendation for the board about the use of the funding.  The finance Committee will seek 
input from the leadership team. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Wendy Payne  
 


